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Updated Post-Irma Beach Water Testing Update 

GLYNN COUNTY, GA – The following areas were tested recently for the first time following 
hurricane Irma and have shown results within normal limits. Therefore, advisories have been 
lifted for: 

 Contentment Bluff Sandbar and Dallas Bluff Sandbar in McIntosh County 
 Reimolds Pasture and Blythe Island Sandbar in Glynn County 

 

For more information about beach water testing, go to www.gachd.org  and click on the 
Environmental Health tab at the top of the page. 
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